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The inaugural Frontiers of MSE Undergraduate 
Symposium is a two-day, all-expense paid research 
conference at North Carolina State University 
to recognize the top undergraduate researchers 
in materials science and engineering in the 
United States. Materials science and engineering 
researchers (and those in related fields) who are 
within two years of graduating are eligible to apply.

Awardees will receive an award after they present 
their research at October 6-7, 2023 on Centennial 
Campus at NC State University. Students must be 
present to be eligible. The event will also include 
information about applying to graduate school and 
obtaining fellowships.

Applications are due by September 
8, 2023. Scan the QR code or visit 
go.ncsu.edu/mse-ug-symposium

Contact  mse-gradinfo@ncsu.edu


